
 

 
SCHOOL OF PHARMACY 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
No: AJU/ SP/ 85/22                                                                                      Date 28 Feb 2022 

 

It is hereby notified that a workshop on Revised Syllabus of D. Pharm ER 2020 

will be conducted on 3rd March 2022. All the D. Pharm students who have taken 

admission in the year 2021, all Pharmacy faculties and Laboratory staff members 

are instructed to remain present. Representatives from Admission cell, 

Examination cell, and Marketing Team may remain present with this workshop. 

Venue will be Bloc-B, Room No. 201 at 2:30 PM. 

 

 

Dean  

School of Pharmacy 

 

Copy to 

Class coordinator 

Internal Examination In-charge 

Dean Student Welfare 

Academic Coordinator 

Office of the Registrar 

In-charge Website 

Office file 

Student Whatsapp group 

 

 



 

 


